
Haddingway Council  

High Street 

H35 78Y 

  

Wednesday 4th May  

 

Dear Residents, 

I am writing to discuss proposed changes to the wasteland area on the 

corner of Abbey Road. I am sure you would agree that at the moment 

this unattractive area is an embarrassing eyesore full of overgrown 

trees and litter. In its current state the area serves no purpose 

whatsoever. 

I wish to invite all residents to express their opinions as to how the 

site should be redeveloped. At present, three ideas are being considered. 

The site could become a children’s park, a large supermarket or a 

library – the final decision rests in your hands. 

Please write to Haddingway Council Office, by Wednesday 24th June, 

expressing your point of view on this matter and detailing your 

reasons. The opinions of the community are of the utmost importance 

as we wish to develop the area in a way which best serves the local 

people. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

  

Yours sincerely  

T.Pritchard 

Councillor Pritchard 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Dear Anita,  

      How are you? I hope you are doing okay? What is your 

new house like? Do you like your new school? Have you made 

any friends yet? 

       Lots of things have changed at Moorfield Primary School 

since you left. Mr Acton has left to go to a new job in a 

different school. Miss Warley got married during half term and 

now we have to call her Mrs Redding! There is a new girl in the 

class called Kelly. She seemed alright. School dinners haven’t 

changed though – they are still as horrible as ever!  

        Anyway my mum is calling me for dinner so I have to 

go. Write soon. Miss you lots!  

 

                    From Sophie  

P.S. Amanda and Natalie say they miss you and wish you 

would come back.  


